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6th November 2023   
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in Year 5 will be going on a visit to the Holy Family Church, Failsworth as 
part of their Religious Education lesson. They will be learning about how the church 
prepares for Christmas. The visit will take place on Tuesday 5th December 2023.  
 
The children will set off at 9.10am, by coach and we will be back before lunchtime. 
They will eat their lunch as normal at school.  
 
We are kindly asking for a small donation of £1 from each child for the trip.  
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school with £1 as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Miss. Green & Mrs. Armstrong 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 

 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ Class: ______ to visit Holy 
Family Church, Failsworth on Tuesday 5th December 2023. 
 
  
Signed: ____________________     Date :_____________________ 
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